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THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Square, Elford, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B79 9DB


Chief Executive Officer:  Mr Paul Lovern
Headteacher:  Miss R Mills
Telephone:  01827 383292
e-mail:  r.mills@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
e-mail:  howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

website:  www.howard.staffs.sch.uk

Dear Parents

Quad Federation Football
The children have been given an exciting opportunity to take part in a football sporting event at the St Mary’s Primary School on Monday 23rd September 2019 4.00pm – 5.30pm.
Parents will need to transport their child to St Mary’s Primary School, and are invited to stay and watch the children game before taking their child home.
The children will be provided with a football kit, but do require shin pads and football boots.  Please ensure your child has a drink and any medication with them.
We request that all parents email the school office howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk to advise on your child’s availability to participate in this game.
Yours sincerely

Miss H Jennings

Class 3 Teacher
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